Church

Educational
System T b ons

April 20, 2009
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

For the past 18 months, Maria Griffith has been under my supervision with the Church
Educational System in South East Africa.

During this time, Maria has served as a CES coordinator training and supervising over 30
teachers and classes from Johannesburg to Botswana. In addition, she has taught classes of
adults and young adults in the Gauteng area.

As a special project, Maria trained over 500 teachers how to teach English literacy. She
conducted training programs from Uganda down to Cape Town.

In everything that she did, Maria was well received by students and colleagues. She
demonstrated boundless energy and exceptional organization and efficiency.

We appreciate the time that Maria has spent with us and wish her success in her future
endeavors.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
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Khumbulani Mdletshe, Ph.D.
Area Director

Seminaries and Institutes
MdletsheK@Idschurch.org
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